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February 20, 2014

Dear Mr. Schwartz,

Thank you for your letter of January 28, 2014, informing me of the Oxford City
council actions of January 21, 2014.

| wish to take this opportunity to thank you, the Council, and in particular, Council
member, David Eady for addressing my concerns.

Needless to say, the construction across the street from my house has been trying
for those of us in close proximity. The noise was incessant from early morning
until well past dusk, seven days a week. However, we have noticed a decrease in
the noise and dust since our issues were discussed by the Council.

| have lived here for 34 years and rarely have | had an issue with our lovely city or
Oxford College. For me to complain at all is indicative of the level of annoyance. |
certainly understand the need of the college to build additional dorms but the
lack of consideration demonstrated toward their neighbors these last few months
has been disheartening.

Please extend my thanks to the city Council and in particular, Mr. David Eady for
addressing my issues.

Respectfully,

Georgette lzen

c. Mr. David Eady



